Malta Mustang february meeting 2023

On Thursday, February 9th, the Malta Mustangs held their monthly
meeting at the United Methodist Church. We were joined by new
member Melissa, and guest speaker Danny Williams of Lifeworks
Photography, and of Williams Photography in Rochelle. He gave us a
speech on the basics of photography, and showed a quick slideshow
of a few example photos before opening it up for questions.
Afterwards, the meeting proceeded as normal. Lillian Hetland
attended Federation and gave us a quick recap of their last meeting.
The Winter Fun Day was canceled for this year, due to weather
problems. T shirts were handed out to the members who had enrolled
by December first, having been donated by the 4-H Foundation. The
4-H Foundation has also donated 200 dollars to our club. The date for
our Club Caravan has been confirmed, and is set to be July 23rd.
After the meeting was adjourned, Samuel Hetland gave a speech on
his Tractors B project. 17 members and 2 leaders were present.
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